
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague,  

You are cordially invited to attend the 18th Vitamin D Workshop, planned in Delft, the 

Netherlands, April 21-24 in 2015.  

The Vitamin D Workshop offers a prime opportunity to enjoy state-of-the-art overviews and 

original reports on basic, epidemiological and clinical research on vitamin D by the world’s 

leading scientists. You are invited to submit an abstract for oral or poster presentation. The 

Vitamin D Workshop is the most important meeting, solely dedicated to vitamin D. 

  

Delft is a medieval city with a historic city centre, beautiful monuments and canals. It is the 

city of the Prince of Orange in the 16th century, and the 17th century painter Johannes 

Vermeer and the microscopist Antoni van Leeuwenhoek. The Delft Blue majolica originates 

from this city. The meeting is in the spring, the season of the tulips and other flowering 

bulbs. The Vitamin D Workshop is organized just before the joint meeting of the European 

Calcified Tissue Society and the International Bone and Mineral Society in Rotterdam, April 

25-28 in 2015.  

 

On the websites [http://www.vitamindworkshop.org; http://vitamind.ucr.edu/workshop]  

you will find further information, including registration and abstract forms and a list of 

invited speakers. Delft is easily reached by train from Schiphol Airport, 45 minutes. It is close 

to Rotterdam, 15 minutes by train.  

 

We are looking forward to see you in Delft in April 2015! On behalf of the Workshop 

Executive Committee,  

 

Paul Lips  

Chair 18
th

 Vitamin D Workshop 

p.lips@vumc.nl 

 

Websites for registration, abstract submission and hotel reservation: 

www.vitamindworkshop.org  

 

Deadline for abstracts and early registration:  January 16, 2015  

 
 


